

Your Gift Gave Robin Her Chance to Learn Again!

Robin has big dreams. At just 8 years old, she's bursting with curiosity and the love of learning—but her family's financial challenges forced her to leave school and help at home. She missed her friends, her teachers, and the chance to keep growing through education.

But thanks to your generosity, Robin returned to school this fall—stepping through those doors filled with hope and carrying a backpack stocked with brand-new supplies. Without your support, she might still be sidelined from learning.

This school year, Robin's future shines brighter than ever. **Thank you for getting her back on the path to a world full of possibility!**



This school year, as Thompson focuses on reducing the stigma of mental health, we must pay close attention to one group facing growing and often invisible struggles—our youth.

Young people are not just the future—they are our present. Their mental health is an issue we cannot afford to overlook.

The youth mental health crisis is too big for any one organization to solve alone. Everyone—individuals, families, businesses—has a role to play.

Together, let's make youth mental wellness a public priority, not a private burden. Let's show that when a child speaks up, someone listens—and acts.

A Message From
The CEO

Will Jones President/CEO



They Arrive Empty-Handed You Can Change That

Picture a child arriving on the first day with no backpack, no fresh paper or pencils, and clothes that have seen better days. That shouldn't define their school year.

Your contribution can change that. By ensuring they have the right tools, you're giving them more than just supplies. You're giving them dignity, hope, and a fair chance to succeed.

Donate today to make a powerful, lasting difference in the lives of children who need it most.

With your help, every child can walk into the school year not just ready—but excited—to learn. Thank you for being the reason they can chase their dreams this fall.

Please scan the QR code or send back the enclosed voucher with your generous gift!





A heartfelt thank you to **First Horizon Bank** for their partnership that provides essential prevention services for young children and their families in our community.



Duke Energy team members spent the day at TCDC leading a hands-on STEAM arts and crafts activity; to learn more about how you can volunteer with us visit **thompsoncff.org/volunteer!**







thompson

Purchase a ticket to the **Rev and Roll Charity Concert** benefiting Thompson.

Bring your friends, share the love and let's make a difference together! Get yours today-https://lnkd.in/erB7EgwH













